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The tax payers if this state are already paying taxes on all liquor.  You 

"representatives " need to understand we've had enough and are not willing to 

continue funding this train wreck of a state government.   Enough is enough.  Recall 

Kotek and ALL of you who have no regard or respect for your constituents.   


